
From: Antonina Vicari  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Regarding homeless hub in the north end 
 
Good afternoon, 
This email is regarding the grave concern with the homeless hub to be set up in the North end on 
Fanshawe Park Road. Our family has many grave concerns regarding safety for our children and families 
if the hub were to exist. It is very close to the catholic high school and toy store where many families and 
children frequent. There are many parks and paths where our children frequent that we as parents 
wouldn't feel safe sending them.  
We understand there is a need however in a family/children oriented neighborhood would not be the 
ideal place. There are places in the city that are already zoned for this. Our community has paid a lot of 
money and taxes to live here and it is not appropriate for the city to rezone the area. This is completely 
unfair to all the businesses in the area. 
There is going to be a negative impact on the community and there's no positivity to this situation.  
Thank you for your time 
Antonina Vicari 
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